
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              21st December 23 

The Greatest Fairytale Ever Told! 

 
On Tuesday morning, our school hall was transformed into a theatre for 
our annual Christmas Pantomime! This year, children were treated to a 
unique fairytale which included a whole host of characters from 
Cinderella and Snow White, to Goldilocks and the Three Little Pigs. 
Reception pupils enjoyed sitting beside their buddies in the audience 
and joined in with booing at the evil queen and cheering the goodies! 
Joseph (Y4) laughed when the characters crashed into each other, 
Meredith (Y3) thought it was funny when everyone had to gasp every 
time the Big Bad Wolf came on, and Jamie (Y1) said her favourite part 
was when the characters spoke to each other through the magic mirror. 
Thank you to Friends of Friezland for covering the cost of the show for 
our pupils.    

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
January 
8th First day of term 
11th Year 6 SATs info meeting for parents (link to be emailed) 
12th Y6 Kingswood payment due 
16th Governors Learning in Action visit 
February 
5th Healthy Me Week: E-Safety 
7th Young Voices – choir concert 
14th Freddy Fit visit 
16th Last day of term 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 

 
The staff and Governors at Friezland Primary School  

would like to wish all our families  
a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

We’ll see you all when we return on Monday 8th January 2024. 
 
 

 

Year 6 SATs Information Meeting 
 
On Thursday 11th January, at 5pm, Mr Bunn will host a virtual information 
meeting for the families of YEAR 6 pupils about the SATs assessments 
which will take place in May. The meeting will last approximately 40 
minutes and will be an opportunity for you to find out: what the SATs are 
about; when they take place; what they involve; how we help the children 
to prepare in school; and what you can do at home to help.  
A meeting link will be emailed out in the first week back after Christmas 
and will also be shared on the YEAR 6 Google Classroom page. We hope 
you will be able to attend.   

Class 3 Swimmers 

 
At Friezland, our pupils attend weekly swimming lessons from 
September to February half-term in both Year 3 and Year 4.  As we 
reach the end of the first term, the pupils in Class 3 have received their 
certificates of achievement in Swimming and we are really proud of 
them all. They have achieved a combination of awards including Grades 
1, 2 & 3, Water Safety, Personal Survival and Competent Swimmer.  
Keep up the good work Class 3! 

Foodbank Donations  

 
Thank you for the kind donations for Oldham Foodbank. They were 
collected by a member of the Foodbank team on Monday who 
explained that all donations are very gratefully received.  

 

DLP Choirs Walk into a Winter Wonderland 
 

 
The school choirs from all 7 of the Dovestone Learning Partnership primary 
schools have been rehearsing a Christmas song simultaneously this half 
term, in order to share a special performance with our DLP families. Click 
here to enjoy our performance of ‘Walking in a Winter Wonderland’!  

 

School Dinners: Spring 1 
Thank you for supporting our School Dinners service this term. Yesterday, 
94% of pupils enjoyed a Christmas Buffet lunch! School dinners are priced 
at £2.70 per day (KS2 only) and MUST be paid for in advance. Please top-
up your Eduspot account accordingly ready for the new term. 

Weekly = £13.50 
Spring 1 Half Term = £81.00 (30 days) 

Primary School Places 2024 
If your child is due to start school in September 2024, please ensure you 
have applied for a place before the deadline of 15th January 2024.  
If you have an OLDHAM postcode, click here to apply.  
If you have a TAMESIDE postcode, click here to apply. 

Autumn 2 Team Point Winners: ALPHIN 
Congratulations to the GREEN team, Alphin, who won the most weekly 
team point stars this half term! You have earned a non-uniform day on 

Friday 12th January.  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1d4-j5xGQ0qr_kqfxURDY0wxieEH5IOja/view?pli=1
https://www.oldham.gov.uk/info/201167/apply_for_a_primary_school_place/2494/how_to_apply
https://www.tameside.gov.uk/admissions/psa


 

 

  



 

 

 

 


